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Hello,  

 

George Park is very important to my family and me as it is the closest to our house 

and has such great potential to be a great park in the city. My daughter is two years 

old and loves swings etc. however this park lacks swings or a bathroom and is not 

fenced all the way around. It also stays quite damp during the winter and spring.  

 

With its central location and close proximity to George Middle school and Roosevelt 

High School it would be the perfect addition to the neighborhood.  

 

Please consider funding this project for St John’s, an often neglected part of the city.  

 

Thank you, 

Elliot 


